
                                Site Based Minutes 

                           Wednesday, May 26, 2010 

 

In attendance:  P.J. Theiler, Bonnie Blair, Maggie Harris, Lynn LeFlore, Cathy Sumner, 

Stephanie Hymes and Lisa Rushing.  Parent Representative: Mary Bridgid Spence. 

 

First order of business related to finances for next year. In house field trips worked out 

fine this year.  It will be a goal to keep finances to a minimum for the 2010-2011 school 

year, keeping parents in mind.   

 

The second order of business related to students being allowed to take shoes off in gym.  

We discussed the safety issues of not wearing shoes, for example if a fire drill were to 

occur and students have to scramble, or need help, getting their shoes back on. This issue 

was left unresolved.   

 

The third order of business was regarding the school calendar.  We need to make sure to 

let Joan know of all events so they can be posted.  Connect Ed messages can be added to 

the website. 

 

Mowing during recess was discussed.  If mowers are near a class, students should be 

moved.  We can not control the days maintenance mows. 

 

Ms. Spence asked for ideas relating to item to be purchased by PTO for a fifth grade 

legacy.  It was decided that a book that many fifth graders requested in the media center 

will be purchased by the PTO, The Lightning Thief, with a label stating that it was left by 

the fifth grade class of 2010. 

 

There were no concerns noted by any of the grade levels. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lynn LeFlore 

 

 


